
City of Greenbelt

Youth Advisory Committee

Monday, September 14, 2015

APPROVED MINUTES

Present: Fahmi Abadir, Sophie Bernheisel (Acting Chair), Ema Smith, Alison Longworth (Staff Liaison), 

Patrick Gleason (Adult Member)

Meeting called to order at 5:30 pm

Alison mentioned that the draft for lowering the voting age had been submitted—Council will review at 

a later date. Therefore, we should wait on organizing a petition, but we should find out when council will

discuss the draft.

Alison also mentioned community service opportunities at the Three Sisters Garden as well as a 

Monarch way station service project.

Fahmi stated that the PRAB meeting was cancelled.

Alison informed the YAC that Mayor Jordan was going to be visiting the White House and will mention 

the YAC.

Ema mentioned that her friend had applied but had not heard back from council.

Patrick inquired about the pedestal located near Braden Field and about future additions to the Youth 

Center Wall of Fame.  Public Works has been tasked with fixing the pedestal. It was suggested to ask Joe 

McNeal about the wall of fame.

Fahmi inquired about the NLC conference in Nashville.  Council has mentioned some interest in the YAC 

attending but no solidified plans exist.

The committee discussed offering a babysitting night as a fundraiser.

Alison also mentioned adding YAC information to the City of Greenbelt welcome packet given to new 

families in the city.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:08 PM

Respectfully submitted,

Patrick Gleason, Adult Member


